
Volume 33 Number 3 March  2022 



Clearing the Hurdles! 
 

“Spring shows what God can do with a drab 

and dirty world” Virgil A. Craft 

Transition time is upon us again, from dark 

and cold to bright and warm. From death to 

new life, a perfect picture of that which God 

can do for a man, woman, boy or girl willing to 

submit their will to the will of God.  

In a time of so much uncertainty in the world, 

there is no better opportunity to give ourselves 

to a very certain God! It is time to seek HIM for 

the cares and concerns of life. 

Please be in prayer for Christians around the 

world! Pray for the salvation of others, but also 

be active in sharing the Good News, God 

aiming HIS love towards sinners like you and I.  

Furthering HIS Kingdom, 

Pastor Mitch 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March – Deacons of the Month 

Wayne Bray, Gary Robertson, Keith Gregory  
 

March – God’s Grocery 

 In the process of reworking 

  

  

  

   
 

March – Nursery  

6-  Tina Mayes, Kaitlin Thomas 

13- Darlene Gregory, Dianne Keen 

20- Cathy Saunders, Pat Walker 

27- Pam Jones, Sheena Sigmon 

  
 

 
- March 8th deacons meeting at 6:00pm 

 
-March 16th business meeting after the Bible Study at 

6:30pm 
 
 
 


